
KATHY HOCHU 
Governor 

June 26, 2023 

New York State 
Adirondack 
Park Agency 

BARBARA RI CE 
Executr.e Duector 

Eagle Lake Property Owners, Inc. 
31 Barkwood Lane 
Clifton Park, NY 12065 

Dear Keitt\ Park: 

I received your letter regarding the plans for the boat launch on Eagle Lake on Friday 
June 23rd. This letter will be taken under consideration along with the other 
correspondence we have received. 

Thank you for your information and for your interest in this issue and the Adirondack 
Park. 

Regards, 

Barbara Rice 
Executive Director 
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